
 
 
     

             
            

            

 

 

                    
   

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty; i
Subject: Copyright Alliance 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 4:55:40 PM 

ASMP and the Copyright Alliance have informed me of this welcome invitation from 
the Obama Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator. 

My livelihood depends on being able to license protect the photographs I 
create. 

Thank you, 

Steve Bloch 

Cell: 503-780-3501 Studio: 503-224-8018 431 NW Flanders #300 Portland, Or. 97209 
http://www.stevebloch.com/ 
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